
Public Notice
Pension Payment Scam Alert 
Management of the Social Security and National Insurance Trust
(SSNIT) wishes to caution pensioners and the general public about
recent activities of fraudsters purporting to be officials of SSNIT
and the Controller and Accountant General's Department. 

These individuals demand various sums of money as payment to
facilitate the processing of "outstanding pension payments" from
unsuspecting members of the public.

Pensioners and the general public should kindly be reminded that
SSNIT does not demand or require any fee for services rendered.

For enquiries, verification and report of fraud, all are encouraged to
use our official channels:

1. Telephone 0302 611 622 
2. Email contactcentre@ssnit.org.gh 
3. Website https://www.ssnit.org.gh
4. WhatsApp /SMS 0500 003 050 

You may also contact the nearest SSNIT branch for any concern 
or to report similar incidents. 

Thank you.
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